
Greetings High School Autumn Weekend Campers! 
 
Are you ready for a unique opportunity to experience Pilgrim Lodge? 
Are you willing to expand your comfort zone and try something new?  
Are you interested in helping develop activities for PL to incorporate in the future? 
Do we have a weekend for you! 
 
We are working on some exciting new ideas for activities to bring to camp and will be 
testing them out during this weekend, as well as trying different ways of doing some 
traditional PL activities! At this point, we’re planning on spending a few hours doing 
some extensive team-building Challenges; working on a service project with John, the 
Site Manager; and enjoying some time on the island. Our hope is that you will help PL 
develop some new activities and ways of doing things, all while building your own 
leadership skills! 
 
Your leaders for this weekend are Antonio Pulsoni and members of the Pilgrim Lodge 
staff, and we are all really excited to be part of this great weekend at camp! 
 
Some things to know: 
 

1. Check in: Friday, 9/14, 4:00-6:00 pm, with dinner at 6.  
Pick-up: Sunday, 9/16, 10:30-11:00 am.  
If you will be arriving after dinner Friday, please let Pilgrim Lodge know when we 
can expect you! 

 
2. If you have attended camp already this summer, you do not need to submit 

another health form. However, if you were not able to be at camp this summer, 
you will need to complete Health Forms 1 and 2 (found on the PL website at: 
https://www.pilgrimlodge.org/summer-camp/guides-forms/​). 
 

3. Keep in mind we will be sharing the site with the Women’s Autumn Weekend 
campers, and for the most part, activities will be separate to let each group have 
their own time at camp. Meals, and potentially a worship or other activity, will 
occur together. 
 

4. Please remember that September can be a cooler time at PL, so bring a warm 
sleeping bag and blankets as well as warm clothing: Hats, gloves, sweat shirts, 
and any other things that keep you warm on cool nights. 

 
Come listen to the loons on the lake and the chipmunks crawling across your cabin roof. 
Come build your skills, experience new activities, and enjoy PL in September. 
Come, bring your friends, and make new ones!  

See you soon! 
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